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Mac Users: Please upgrade to macOS Monterey version 12.6.
Weeks after the previously discovered security vulnerabilities within macOS, Apple has
released yet another update (12.6) that includes security patches to vulnerabilities that are
being actively exploited by attackers. More information about the patch can be found here:
https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT213444

Please upgrade your Mac ASAP by navigating to System Preferences > Software Update. An
update installer will be provided in the RIT Self Service Software app shortly.

If you have any questions or concerns, or notice any issues with the upgrade, please reach
out to CADTech by submitting a ticket at https://helpdesk.cad.rit.edu
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